

Dear Principal or Head of School,

Your teachers and staffs are vital members of our arts community. A visit to the High Museum of Art enhances curriculum by providing engaging, meaningful, and relevant learning opportunities for your students and teachers.

Our tours and workshops encourage students to look carefully at works of art, articulate their ideas about them, and make connections to their own lives. Our emphasis on critical thinking skills provides vital support to all areas of school curriculum, from observation, analysis, and problem solving in science to vocabulary building and writing skills in language arts.

Our programs are informed by numerous partnerships with local school district administrators and teachers. Thanks to their guidance, we can anticipate how to best serve your school's needs. On our website you'll find the standards that our tours and workshops support, along with the materials teachers need to prepare their students for their visit to the High.

If your school needs funding support, please visit high.org/art-access/ to learn more about our Art Access program, which provides free admission and bus transportation reimbursement to schools that receive Title I funding. The application for this program is open for a limited time during the year; please see the application for more information.

We hope you make the High part of your students' academic experience, and we encourage you to support your teachers and students in pursuing museum-based programs as an integral part of their curricula. We look forward to supporting your needs and interests. If you have any questions, you may contact me at 404-733-5339.

With best wishes,

Kate McLeod

Head of School and Teacher Services

Ker Med

Kate.McLeod@high.org